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As a parent of children with food allergies, including a severe allergy to all nuts, I 
would like to request that there should be appropriate accommodations made on all 
modes of transportation for people with food allergies. This should include 

consistent staff training and education, and having protocols in place to manage 
food allergies. 
 
Regards,  
Sean Maguire 

 


